

Minutes of the PTA meeting held 14.7.16

Present: Elaine, Jane, Tereasa, Sned, Melissa, Julie, Emma and Mr Heary

Apologies: Emma Peebles, Cathy and Claire

1 There were no queries from the last meeting.

2 The induction evening went well and thank you to Jane Spencer and colleagues who did an amazing job. We got 14 new contacts for the PTA and Sned has kindly contacted each of them to welcome them to the PTA. I will add them to the contact list so they will receive future e mails.

3 We have set the date for the AGM to Thursday 22 September 2016 6pm at The Bramcote School, Elaine to arrange to put this on the newsletter.

4 We discussed the possibility of moving future meetings to The Bramcote College which was agreed, this is due to the fact that students may be attending the meetings in the future and it was not deemed appropriate to hold these in a pub.

5 Cathy has set us up to receive extra funding if staff and parents shop via the easyfundraising website. Everyone agreed this is a great idea and this is to be publicised on the newsletter. Cathy could you please advertise this with the school.

6 We have discussed the idea of extending the PTA to cover The Bramcote College 6th Form students as well. Everyone was in favour of this and Emma will co-ordinate this.

7 We discussed the issues of difficulties arising between the PTA of Alderman White and The Bramcote School, and Julie assured us that there is no issue. She assured us that The Bramcote School can organise whatever events we like and that AWS events will have no reflection on them. She thinks the problem arose in the fact that Julie can't be in two places at the same time and provided we are mindful of dates there should be no problems in the future.

8 With point 7 in mind, Julie has also said that TBS PTA can also take part in sports day and Tereasa and Jane are happy to coordinate this, they will buy extra stock to sell on the day, and Emma will help run the stall.

9 Christmas cards, Melissa has this in hand and is awaiting the templates for September.

10 Mr Heary has requested £50 to help set up a breakfast club at the school from September, something which all the members were happy to do. Sned will liaise with Cathy re the necessary funding forms being completed.

11 Future events:

Candlelight evening, Sned will liaise with Colin Morley regarding this event and the involvement of the PTA.

Christmas Party 16.12.2016 for years 7, 8 and 9. The DJ has already been booked and we will have a meeting nearer the time to finalise the details.

Fashion Show this has been booked for Friday 5th May 2017

Summer Fair/Celebration has provisionally been booked for Saturday June 24th 2017 (Alderman White have booked there summer fair for 8.7.17)